(Translation).

TaA AETSIDIN

27th October 1930.

Dear Sir,
In reply to your letter of the 25th inst.

cohcerning the investigation into the causes of the

loss of the 8.Se “TlGRIS“, we beg to inform you that the

peatbin 3¢ obc wnp ‘

monur sl  pames and addresses of the Surveyors who have surveyed

the mentkoned vessel in the course of this last year

are as follows $

Mr, C.H.L. Pilditch, 111, Avenue des Eglantiers, Antwerp,

o vy 1P Mr. J. Thomson, 35, Avenue Joseph Kennes, Wilrijcke E
ahls 1 am, Dear Sir, etc. ;
Yr, L. Descamps,
Commissaire de 1'BEtat,
Conseil d'Enquéte Maritime,
90, Rue de la Loi,
BRUSSELS,
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